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People first. Content second. Technology third. 
 

 

These are guiding principles for teaching online that were recently shared in an 
online webinar by Dr. Vanessa Dennen. You can view the presentation and 
discussion and follow her blog on her personal website. Dr. Dennen is an FSU 
professor who has been teaching and researching online learning since way back 
in the 20th century, so she really knows what she is talking about! 

 

 

Tools for building bridges to communicate with our students. 
 

 

Diane Lawson is a tech-savvy teacher in St. Johns County School District. Diane 
has lots of knowledge and experience with educational technology, She is 
contributing a series of blog posts on the TiPS blog to share information about how 
you can foster high-quality communication with your students during remote 
learning. 

 

 

Curating resources for implementing CGI at a distance. 
 

The next National CGI Conference will be held in Florida in 2022. The conference 
committee is looking for opportunities to provide community and support for 
teachers as they implement CGI in remote learning in the meantime. Do you have 
favorite resources that can support teachers to develop classroom culture in a 
virtual platform, student-centered instruction in an online setting, parent 



 

involvement in distance learning, or tech tips and tricks? If so, please send your 
recommended resources to info@cgiconference.com and sign up for the mailing 
list to be notified of future opportunities to engage with colleagues around these 
resources and CGI! 

 

 

 

Get involved. 
 

 

Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter, and sign up for TiPS notifications on 
our website. We would love to see discussion or images of student thinking on the 
Facebook page or Twitter feed so that we can keep the conversation about 
mathematics teaching and learning going. 

 


